JUNE 2018

MAY 2018 COLLECTIONS

Sunday Collection	\$ 10,537.00
CSA Pledge down payments	1,075.00
Catholic Communication Campaign	504.30
Building Fund	391.00
Feast of the Ascension	115.00
Votive Candle for May	106.00
Newman Donation	100.00
Hospitality	68.00
Catholic Home Missions	10.00
Environment	1.00

Total Income April 2018 \$ 12,907.30

OFFICE CLOSED

The office will be closed from Monday, June 11th through Monday, June 18th. We will reopen at 10:00am on Tuesday, June 19th.



HOSPITALITY SUNDAYS

Join us in the parish hall after the 9:30am mass on Sunday, June 10th for hospitality. Enjoy juice, coffee, tea and a bite to eat while visiting with fellow parishioners or perhaps meeting someone new.



HOSPITALITY COMMITTEE

The next hospitality planning meeting will take place after the 9:30am Mass on Sunday, June 3rd. If you would like to join this ministry, please plan to attend.

ALUMNI PRAYER GROUP

Are you a graduate student or an alum under 35-years-old? Please join us at 7 p.m. at Newman, on Tuesday, June 5th, 12th and 19th, for prayer, fellowship and snacks. For more information, contact Annie Conway at 775-200-3226 or arconway27@gmail.com.



MONTHLY MEMORIAL MASS

Our Mother of Sorrows Catholic Cemetery will celebrate the Mass at 11:00 am on Wednesday, June 6, 2018. Please join us in the Most Holy Redeemer Mausoleum and Chapel. All are invited to attend. For more information, call the office at 775.323.0133.

JUBILEE MASS

Bishop Calvo will celebrate the Annual Jubilee Mass for couples wishing to celebrate their wedding anniversary. Mass will be celebrated Sunday, June 17th in the Cathedral at 2:00pm. Please submit your names and the number of years you have been married to the parish office by Friday, June 8th.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

This year our parish picnic will take place on Sunday, September 9th at Whitaker Park, 550 University Terrace, following the 9:30am Mass. All parishioners and students are invited to attend!



DATABASE UPDATES

Have you moved in the last year? Eliminated your land line? Changed your e-mail address? Help us to keep our records up-to-date by providing your contact information to the parish office. You can call the office 322-4336, or send us your information via e-mail at church@olwnreno.com.

JOB OPPORTUNITY

Our Lady of the Snows has an opening for a receptionist. This is a fulltime position with benefits.



Applications and copies of the job description are available online at www.olsparish.com. Interested persons should submit an application with resume, no later than Friday, June 8, 2018 via e-mail to parishadministrator@olsparish.com, or by mail to Susann Boley, Parish Business Administrator at 1138 Wright St, Reno NV 89509.